
From: windsweptfarmnh@comcast.net [mailto:windsweptfarmnh@comcast.net]  
Sent: Monday, December 14, 2015 5:27 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass 
 
I am a landowner with a Right of Way and an Access Road on our property in 
Canterbury.  We are very concerned with the towers aesthetically and the exposure to 
the electromagnetic fields. 
We do NOT accept the Northern Pass Transmission Project as it is currently 
proposed.  It could be acceptable if buried. 
Please do the right thing. 
 
Thank You, 
 
Craig and Corinne Pullen 
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